Rice, Andrew

From: I
Sent: Monday, March 27, 2017 4:40 PM

To: Rice, Andrew

Cc: Larry Vaughn

Subject: HDP-2017-0108/PR-2017-023975

| oppose the proposed demolition of the house at 1003 east 13 street. It is my belief that it should be removed to
another location where it can be used for housing. Thank you.

Joanna Vaughn

1008 east 14 street, Austin, Tx. 78702





